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May 21, 2014 
 
 
 
 
Ernesto R. Pino, R.A. 
Interim Public Works Director 
Public Works Department 
City of Coral Gables, Florida 
2800 SW 72nd Avenue 
Miami, FL 33155 
 
 
Re: Youth Center Ball Field Lighting – Proposal Review 
 
 
Dear Mr. Pino: 
 
Please know that we are in receipt of the lighting manufacturer proposal for the equipment and 
installation dated May 15th, 2014. It was reviewed by our engineering group specifically to determine if 
the scope addresses the deficiencies previously identified by the structural evaluation that was 
completed by our firm. It was also was reviewed to determine if the proposal is consistent with the 
conclusions specified in the Outdoor Ball Field Lighting Evaluation (dated March 5th, 2014) that was 
also completed for your office. 
 
This proposal considers the use of high intensity discharge (HID) light sourcing as the replacement 
equipment with a cost commensurate to the scope of the work for this project. It also addresses the 
recommendations of the structural evaluation with a combination of replacing and repairing the pole 
structures. The five most structurally distressed poles identified in the evaluation are presumed to be 
the poles that would undergo replacement and the remaining nine poles will undergo the minor 
reconditioning as described in the recommendations. This approach is considered adequate for 
addressing the deficiencies. As such, it would therefore be advisable to consider this bid proposal as 
satisfactory in achieving the objectives described in the evaluation. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any further questions or comments that you may have. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Juan Carlos Hernandez, PE 
Senior Associate 


